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Good day Musketeer Nation —

The traffic pattern at the Academy of Richmond County will
change for the foreseeable future beginning February 10, 2016.
The figure above displays the traffic pattern for student pick-up
and drop-off.

For morning drop-off, please plan to leave for school earlier than
usual for an on-time arrival. For afternoon pick-up, please have
your student come directly to your vehicle.

We greatly appreciate your patience and assistance while we work
to improve the Academy.

Specific Changes and Notes:

>

>

Student Parking will move to the Gymnasium
Parking Lot.

Parents and Visitors will use the Musketeer Way
Entrance only.

The roadway nearest the Tennis Courts will be
closed.

Cars without ARC parking decals will not be
allowed to enter using the Walton Way entrance.
No cars will be allowed to drive or idle on the
driveway in front of the gymnasium and senior
café.




